
Streetscape Building Sub-Committee Monday, July 12, 2021
Special Meeting via Zoom 5:30 p.m.

Present:  Mike Gawel, John Johnson and Rick Osborne.

Also present: Barbara Herbst.

The meeting was called to order at 5:36 p.m.

Approval of Minutes:
Rick Osborne made a motion to approve the minutes of the May 20, 2021 Streetscape Building 
Sub-Committee special meeting, as submitted.  John Johnson seconded the motion and the 
motion carried.

Update from Mike Doherty:
Mike Doherty did not attend the meeting.

Next Steps:
Mike Gawel reported:

 All the easements have been received.
 Mike Doherty sent an email on 6/28/21 with a preliminary bid sheet for the sub-

committee to approve.

Barbara Herbst reported:
 The State approved SLR as the engineer for Phase 2.

Next Meeting:
Wednesday, July 14, 2021, providing Mike Doherty is available.

Adjournment:
Mike Gawel adjourned the meeting at 5:45 p.m.

Submitted by:
Joyce Kearns, Acting Clerk 

These are draft minutes and the Streetscape Building Sub-Committee, at the subsequent meeting, may make corrections.  Please 
refer to subsequent meeting minutes for possible corrections and approval of these minutes.              
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